
 

  
Date: March 15th, 2018  

 
Tenure-Track Position Announcement 

 
The College of Business at Korea Advanced Institute of Science and Technology (KAIST) 
invites applications for a tenure-track Assistant or Associate Professor position in the field of 
Information Systems. The appointment will commence in either February or September 2019. 
The requirements for this position are as follows: (a) Ph.D. degree in information systems, 
statistics, industrial engineering or related fields; (b) an established publication record in top-
tier academic journals commensurate with experience; and (c) evidence of teaching 
effectiveness. The candidate must have completed a doctorate before the date of appointment 
and show evidence of outstanding potential for research. Applicants for the rank of Associate 
Professor should have an outstanding record of research productivity. KAIST College of 
Business is a graduate-only program, and the successful candidate will be expected to teach 
graduate-level courses. For new faculty members, the typical teaching load is one course per 
semester, and each new member will have his or her own research lab. While we will 
consider candidates with a wide range of interests, the ideal candidate would have an interest 
in teaching and conducting research in the quantitative and technical areas, including, but not 
limited to, statistics, business analytics, artificial intelligence & machine learning, economics 
of IS, and data programming. 
 
Located in Seoul, KAIST Business School is regarded as one of the leading providers of 
management and professional education in the Asia-Pacific region and is well known for its 
academic excellence, high quality research, and innovative programs. KAIST College of 
Business is ranked among the Financial Times’ top 100 global MBA programs and is 
accredited by AACSB and EQUIS. The school promotes quality research by providing 
excellent research support and facilities.  
 
Application materials will be reviewed as received but, for full consideration, they should be 
received by April 30th, 2018. Applicants should send the following documents electronically 
to Wonseok Oh (wonseok.oh@kaist.ac.kr): a cover letter, a current curriculum vitae, a 
statement of teaching and research experience, three sample publications (if available), and a 
list of four references with contact information. Selected candidates will be interviewed 
through skype or during the conferences. For additional information, please contact Prof. 
Wonseok Oh (wonseok.oh@kaist.ac.kr) or Prof. Daegon Cho (daegon.cho@kaist.ac.kr).    
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